April 2,1955

Mr. R.M. Gilbert, Agronomist, Hanford Operations Office, P.O. Box 550, Richland.

Dear Mr. Gilbert:

Puck Hyah Toot was in from Priest Mapids today to let me know that April 17 is the date for the Manapums first foods feast.

Some of the rant County PUD people plan to be there and it occurred to Puck Hyah oot that you might wish to attend as it may be the last feast at that historic spot.

He mentioned to that he did not wish pictures taken until after the dinner. This I think is because of the guests from Pendleton, warm prings and the akimas.

As you know, it is supposed to start about noon. I will be there early to do what I can in the way of introductions.

If you plan to attend or anyone from the AEC, please let me know so I can communicate the information to Puck Hyah oot.

The wanapums have erect d a lodge beside the house at Priest Mapids. I was there a few weeks ago and some very old women were struggling along to make mats as the old ones have worn out. And there are few mat makers left.

Hope things have been going well on the AEC and that I get a chace to see you at Priest "apids.

Sincere Regards

Click Relander